

Your Ref:

5 July 2024

Aleshia Westgate
Principal Research Officer
Environment and Communications Committee
Department of the Senate

Dear Ms Westgate

Response to Question on Notice

Fortescue's Do not Deal commitment at Middle Arm expired at the end of May 2024.

Following discussion with the Northern Territory Government regarding Fortescue's projected development horizon for this project opportunity within our global pipeline of green hydrogen projects, the commitment was not extended by the Land Development Corporation.

Fortescue continues to consider Middle Arm Sustainable Development Precinct an attractive long-term location for green product projects.

Yours sincerely

FORTESCUE

Broffwyn Grieve Head of Global Sustainability